


                                                                                                                                                                   2

Urban county government's application for funding is designed to provide much needed support for 
the transition from treatment to recovery, so that gains made by persons in treatment can be 
sustained. Resources for this transitional re-entry phase are critical if long-term recovery is to be 
successful. We are especially grateful for Lexington's community paramedicine program, which has 
been able to effectively reach those who are at-risk and connect them with wrap-around services. 
This funding would further support their efforts and others who strive to keep people in recovery. 

We strongly support this project and pledge continued partnerships with urban county government 
agencies, social services and mental health agencies. Our hope is to continue to integrate the 
services that we provide at the health department with other community initiatives, such as these, 
for this high-risk population. We are all striving to do our part, with the ultimate goal of reducing 
deaths and improving health. 

I urge you to give full consideration to Lexington's application for funding. 

Sincerely, 

Kr 19 E. Humbaugh, MD, MP 
Commissioner of Health 
Lexington-Fayette County Health Department 

Helping Lexington be well. 


